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2020.8.3

To all students

Health Care and Safety Center

Notice Regarding Wearing Masks in Public Places

As you are aware, the number of people infected with coronavirus has risen sharply over
the past week in Miyazaki Prefecture, which no faces a very difficult situation. One
important measure to stem the spread of infections is to wear a mask, but some people
have pointed out to us recently that in stores near the university they have seen students
not wearing masks. We ask that all students be sure to wear a mask when in stores or other
public places. Since we are now in the summer months it is important to take appropriate
measures regarding masks to avoid heat stroke, such as removing a mask when you are a

sufficient distance from other people outdoors.

Health care and Safety Center
phone number:0985-58-3423



